
 

October 2018                                                                     @TESL_NB 
Join us! 
 
TESLNB will be hosting the Annual Fall Meeting on Saturday, October 20, 2018. All members are welcome to 
join us at the Saint John Y (191 Churchill Boulevard) at 10 AM. New members welcome!  
 
Remember: 
TESLNB will be offering four $250 travel bursaries for upcoming conferences in November: 

• Northern New England TESOL Conference, University of New Hampshire 
o Date: November 3rd, 2018 
o Website: http://www.nnetesol.org/annualconference/2018-conference/ 
o Please Note: It might be possible to get conference fees waved. Please contact 

coreyandrewharvey@gmail.com for more information. 

• TESLNS Fall Conference, ISANS, Halifax 
o Date: November 16th-17th, 2018 
o Website: https://teslns.com/conference/ 

Bursaries will be awarded on a first come first served basis, with preference being given to first time applicants. 
Bursary recipients will be required to submit a short written report prior to the conference to share sessions they 
are interested in attending, as well as a report after detailing their experience and sessions of note. If you are 
interested in applying for a bursary, please contact either of your co-presidents, Shawna Rogers 
(rogers.shawna@gmail.com) or Corey Harvey (coreyandrewharvey@gmail.com). Please indicate which 
conference you would like to attend when applying. 
 
 

 
  

 

 

What’s 

Connect with Us! 
 
Join TESLNB or renew your 
memberships online:  
https://teslnb.ca/join-us/ 
 
Contact your Co-Presidents with 
your ideas and questions about 
TESL NB: 
Rogers.Shawna@gmail.com  
Coreyandrewharvey@gmail.com  
 
Interact with us on Twitter at 
@TESL_NB 


